
These bills aim to modify Ohio election procedure in order to facilitate 
passage of HJR1 and SR2. This sets a bad precedent for legislative meddling. 
Voters are not expecting a special election, and many will not be informed and 
will not vote, even though the majority of Ohio citizens are not in favor of the 
objective of HB 144 and SB92 – to restrict citizen access to our democracy. 


